
 

Memo 
 
 

Date: September 16, 2025 

To: Parents of LCA students  

From: Cherith Odom, Vice Principal 

Re:  MAP Growth Testing 

MAP Growth Testing 
Starting the week of September 22, your child will take a MAP Growth test from NWEA on a computer or tablet. This 
test is administered to all students in the fall, winter, and spring of each year and will measure student achievement. 
Students will be tested in the areas of Reading, Mathematics, and Language Usage during each testing period, and the 
results will measure your child’s academic growth throughout the school year.  
 
The MAP Growth tests are unique in that they adapt to your child’s level of learning. If your child answers a question 
correctly, the next question is more challenging. If your child answers incorrectly, the next question is easier. This results 
in a detailed picture of what your child knows and is ready to learn—whether it is on, above, or below their grade level. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  
Thank you!  
 


